
Lady of the Lake      
P.O. Box 186      
Chelan, WA  98816
info@ladyofthelake.com     www.ladyofthelake.com
509-682-4584

Public Notice of change:  Lady Express service summer service returning to normal Schedule

											September 29, 2015
To whom it may concern:

We have submitted to the W.U.T.C. to resume the normal Lady Express summer service schedule.  This schedule was interrupted briefly in late August and early September, 2015 due to the fires in our area. This schedule begins again on Memorial Day Weekend 2016. 

Sincerely,
Jack Raines, President
Lake Chelan Recreation, Inc.
